

P.O. Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

August 30, 1996

Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

Gregory J. Krenik, PE Mark Goodwin & Assoc. P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE:

---

ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION FOR WALGREENS @ COORS & CENTRAL RECEIVED AUGUST 12, 1996 FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 7-25-96 (K-10/D1A)

Dear Mr. Krenik:

Based on the information included in the submittal referenced above, City Hydrology accepts the Engineer's Certification for a Temporary Certificate of Occupancy. The following comments must be addressed before a permanent certificate of occupancy will be released:

None of the pond bottom elevations or pipe inverts have been as-built. The as-built contours for the north pond indicate that it has been eliminated or severely reduced. Verify that adequate ponding has been provided. If the pond is deeper than 18", then it must be fenced for safety.

Explain why the S.O.19 was not required City Hydrology understands that the sidewalk access to Central was moved to the west. Indicate any additional sidewalk, curb & gutter provided. Include a copy of the recorded covenant with the certification.

If you have any questions about this project, You may contact me at 768-2727.

Sincerely,

John P. Curtin, P.E.

Civil Engineer, Hydrology

c: Andrew Garcia

George Rainhart, George Rainhart AIA, 2325 San Pedro NE #2B, 87110



